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16th December 2021
Dear Parent/Carer 

S3 Scottish National Standardised Assessment

As you may be aware, the Scottish Government introduced Scottish National Standardised Assessments (SNSA) for pupils in Primary 1, Primary 4, Primary 7 and S3.
The main purpose of the assessments is to provide information for teachers on how well children are doing in literacy and numeracy and to help guide learning and teaching.  The assessments are designed to support teacher judgements about pupil progress and next steps, alongside teachers’ ongoing, high quality assessment which takes place across our classrooms already.   The Scottish Government will look at this information at a national level and not an individual school level.

Each pupil will complete three assessments: one for numeracy and two for literacy (writing and reading).  It is important to note that young people do not have to revise or prepare for these assessments.   The assessments are adaptive to pupil responses and accommodate the needs of young people who require additional support.  There are no passes or fails with any of these assessments.  
At King’s Park Secondary we will begin undertaking the assessments with S3 pupils from the week beginning 10th January until the week beginning 7th February. The assessments are accessed online during Maths and English class time so it is vital that your child brings their fully charged iPad with them every day to ensure they can complete these assessments online.  Pupils will be given the opportunity to experience a practice assessment to familiarise themselves with the programme and will be supported by their class teacher or a member of teaching staff throughout their assessments.  

Further information about the Scottish National Standardised Assessments is available for parents/carers online at https://standardisedassessment.gov.scot/parents-and-carers/ or alternatively in school.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Thyne, Depute Head Teacher if you would like to know more.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,
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Kirsty Ayed
Head Teacher
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